Aspia Jannat

From: stuart Robertson || G

Sent: 26 November 2018 18:07

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Land East of Kenilworth Development Brief
Dear Sir,

Thank you for sending me the above development brief. My concern is that the A452/A46 roundabout
already gets very busy at rush hour with long queues. Another 1000 homes are likely to make this junction
even busier. Please could this be carefully considered to minimise the impact?

Many thanks

Yours Sincerely

Stuart Robertson



